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EffecƟve immediately, we will begin collecƟng the headlights listed on the Service BulleƟn A19-042,
Warranty Extension: DayƟme Running Lights LEDs.

Please note that even though the warranty call-in request will only show one requested part number, if
you have replaced both headlights, please send both.

In some instances, the failed part number will not match the actual part, please send the parts you
removed from the vehicle, regardless.

If you have any quesƟons, please contact Remanufactured Parts OperaƟons at 1-888-997-7278 OpƟon 1
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